
 

BackPack Program  
“When local kids need help, we have their backs.” 

You can have twice the impact in our campaign to help needy local children! 

Thanks to the very generous matching grant from International Paper Foundation, your 

donation can go twice as far to help provide shelf stable foods, milk, eggs, and fresh fruit on 

the weekends to local children–in-need who are facing hunger. 

Normally, a $183.00 donation will feed one child for the entire school year with the food we 

purchase from the Regional Food Bank of North Eastern NY. The International Paper matching 

grant, will match every dollar you donate. Now, a donation of $183.00 will feed two children on 

the weekends for an entire school year. There’s never been a better time to donate in support 

of the BackPack Program. All non-grant donations received between September 2, 2020 and 

November 30, 2020 will be eligible for the matching funds. 

Please make your check payable to Moriah Central School BackPack Program (all donations 

are tax-deductible). Checks should be mailed directly to Moriah Central School, 39 Viking 

Lane, Port Henry, NY  12974.  

With your help and support, and the generosity of International Paper, we will continue to help 

many children in our local area from food-insecure families to get the nutritious food they need 

to thrive and prosper. So much need, too few backpacks. 

Thank you for your support! 

International Paper Foundation has committed $12,000 to support all of the school’s area BackPack Programs. 

This will be used to double the impact of donations received in response to this appeal. Donations received after 

this campaign will not be matched, but will still provide nutritious food to needy local children. 


